
“WHY SHOULD I CARE?” 

Join District 17 on 

Saturday, October 1st, for a 

workshop on how AA unity 

and service enhance 

personal recovery.  

Moderated by Don M., past 

Area Delegate, former Trustee and Director of 

the A.A. Grapevine, Inc., we will discuss the 

general service structure, services provided, 

and why participation is a vital part of recovery.  

We will also have a short presentation by the 

Western Colorado Central Office. 
  

Come to the Silverthorne Town Hall, 601 Center 

Circle in Silverthorne CO.  Pot Luck at 12:00 

pm, Presentations at 1:00 pm. 

 

“ALL I CARE ABOUT IS MY RECOVERY.” 


